
 
 

   

Memorandum 
To: Mayor Ryan and City Commissioners 

From: Felicia M. Bravo, City Clerk 

Date:  August 29, 2024 

Re: 2024 Police Officers’ Retirement Board Special Election   

 
Due to the recent resignations of two (2) elected members of the Police Officers’ 
Retirement Plan Board, the City Clerk’s Office will be conducting a special election to 
fill these vacancies on Friday, September 20, 2024.  The process begins on August 
29, 2024 with the distribution of a notice of the election and candidate announcement 
form to all members of the plan.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the special election.  I may be 
reached via email at fbravo@sunrisefl.gov or by phone at 954-746-3331. 
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